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Inclusive Playground receives Dane G. Hansen Foundation support 
 

(March 13, 2019) – The “All-In, Let’s Play” capital campaign to construct a new inclusive playground at 

the northeast corner of Fourth and Center streets in central Salina, has received a $5,000 grant from 

the Dane G. Hansen Foundation, Logan. 

  The $1.246 million project will create an environment where those with diverse abilities, 

needs, ages and interests can be included in the activities. To date, an asphalt base for a quarter-mile 

trail that winds around the park, a new sidewalk and various landscaping features have been added to 

the park. Construction of the playground has been held up by winter weather, but completion is 

planned for late spring. 

  If you would like to support the “All-In, Let’s Play” campaign, contact the Salina Regional 

Health Foundation for more information by calling (785) 452-6088. 

 


